
 

 

January 30, 2017 

To: Transport Canada – Civil Aviation Services; 

 

Tyler and Summer Papple, operating as “Papple Aviation”, have permission from The 

Township of North Huron to use CPR7, Wingham/Richard W. LeVan, as one of their 

bases of operation in conducting aerial crop scouting/photography, sightseeing flights, 

and air taxi operations.  

 

(Please include your name, title, and contact information)   

 


